
Einhorn, Barbarito, Frost & Botwinick, PC | Denville, New Jersey | www.einhornlawyers.com

Estate Planning for You

January 20, 2010 | by Einhorn Barbarito

I would like to welcome you to my estate planning law blog. I am a Trusts and Estates Attorney

practicing in Denville, New Jersey. I am a partner in the law firm of Einhorn, Barbarito, Frost &

Botwinick, PC I intend to use this blog as a means of communicating important ideas and changes in

the law to my clients and the general public. You should feel free to comment and/or submit questions

to me and I will do my best to respond. Of course, the information contained herein is intended for

informational purposes only and should not be construed as legal advice. You should seek competent

legal counsel for advice on any legal matter. Anyone to whom this communication is not expressly

addressed should seek advice based on their particular circumstances from their legal advisor. -


